
From: iyana celestine  
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2025 9:26 AM 
To: northinfo 
Subject: Re: PL -TUP- 2025- 0114 
 

I believe it imperative for the peace and respect of hornby island residents that a stipulation for 

this TUp is - no air traffic ie planes or helicopters are allowed to land on this property or use it as 

an airport  

Thank you.   

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad 
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